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	Utility Technologies International Corp.        4700 Homer Ohio Lane                                    Groveport, Ohio  43125                                                 PH  (614) 482-8080      FAX (614) 482-8070


February 12, 2014
Duane Hackworth
Ohio Department of Transportation

District One

Utilities Relocation Coordinator

1855 North McCullough Street

Lima, OH 45801
Duane,

Attached please find the proposed North Coast Gas Transmission relocation drawings.  Based on initial conversations, it was determined that a new road crossing would need to be installed beneath I-75.  There are also locations of the existing pipeline that were determined to be outside of the construction limits that we are proposing to be abandoned in place.  The sections to be removed have been shown in dashed lines while the solid lines show pipe that will be left in the ground.  

Upon approval of the attached construction drawing set, UTI will begin the bidding work required to complete the RE 75-1 form.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Brad Rode
Project Engineer
Utility Technologies International Corp.

614-482-8080 (O)

419-604-0729 (C)

brode@uti-corp.com
cc: Jerry Westerfield
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